
From:   
Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2023 2:29 PM 
To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: San Mateo Nightmares 
 
Dear Commitee— 
 
I am not sure what your priori�es are, but your county is becoming a congested community under your 
guidance.  I know the state has issued mandates for mul�-housing developments, and that is equally 
disturbing.  It has created a frenzy of building that is producing traffic conges�on, a shortage of medical 
services and a disappearance of any neighborhood camaraderie.   
 
This is not my first leter, but I am sending it anonymously because your reply to my first complaint was 
so much pablum and so litle substance.  I wish I could re-cast my vote to change the structure of the 
state and local governments so they could focus on maintaining the quality of life we expect in San 
Mateo instead of the quan�ty you are now dishing out. 
 




